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The Covenant God made  

with the Children of Israel at Sinai 



5 Now therefore, if you will indeed obey my 
voice and keep my covenant, you shall be 
my treasured possession among all peoples, 
for all the earth is mine;  



6 and you shall be to me a kingdom of 
priests and a holy nation. These are the 
words that you shall speak to the people of 
Israel.”  
 



7 So Moses came and called the elders of 
the people and set before them all these 
words that the LORD had commanded him.  



8 All the people answered together and said, 
“All that the LORD has spoken we will do.” 
And Moses reported the words of the people 
to the LORD.  



31 “Behold, the days are coming, declares 
the LORD, when I will make a new covenant 
with the house of Israel and the house of 
Judah,  



32 not like the covenant that I made with their 
fathers on the day when I took them by the 
hand to bring them out of the land of Egypt, 
my covenant that they broke, though I was 
their husband, declares the LORD.  



33 For this is the covenant that I will make 
with the house of Israel after those days, 
declares the LORD: I will put my law within 
them, and I will write it on their hearts. And I 
will be their God, and they shall be my 
people.  



34 And no longer shall each one teach his 
neighbor and each his brother, saying, 
‘Know the LORD,’ for they shall all know me, 
from the least of them to the greatest, 
declares the LORD. For I will forgive their 
iniquity, and I will remember their sin no 
more.”  



!  Of the letter 6 

!  Kills 6 

!  Brings Condemnation 7 

!  Fading Glory 11, 13 

!  Of the Spirit 6 

!  Gives Life 6 

!  Brings Righteousness 7 

!  Liberty and intimacy 17-18 

!  Greater and Greater glory 18 



! Do you encourage people to love and good 
works – Hebrews 10:23-25 

! Do you turn people to God’s Word instead 
of the wisdom of this world? 

! Do you serve others and help them 
succeed? 



! You are the light of the world–Mt 5:13-14 

! You are my witnesses–Acts 1:8 

! You are a fragrance of Christ–2 Cor 
2:14-17 

! You are ambassadors of Christ–2 Cor 
5:17-21 



7 But we have this treasure in earthen 
vessels, so that the surpassing greatness of 
the power will be of God and not from 
ourselves 



14 Therefore, since we have a great high 
priest who has passed through the heavens, 
Jesus the Son of God, let us hold fast our 
confession.  



15 For we do not have a high priest who 
cannot sympathize with our weaknesses, 
but One who has been tempted in all things 
as we are, yet without sin.  



16 Therefore let us draw near with 
confidence to the throne of grace, so that we 
may receive mercy and find grace to help in 
time of need.  



37 Now on the last day, the great day of the 
feast, Jesus stood and cried out, saying, “If 
anyone is thirsty, let him come to Me and 
drink.  



38 “He who believes in Me, as the Scripture 
said, ‘From his innermost being will flow 
rivers of living water.’ ”  



39 But this He spoke of the Spirit, whom 
those who believed in Him were to receive; 
for the Spirit was not yet given, because 
Jesus was not yet glorified.  




